
Please Cooperate in Our Measures to Prevent the Spread of COVID-19 

The Tottori Prefectural Library has implemented the following measures in order to 

control the spread of COVID-19. We ask for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

You can borrow 20 items for a period of 3 weeks 

 

Usage of Reading Area for Extended Periods of Time 

Usage of the reading area for an extended period of time increases the likelihood that 

multiple users will gather in one area. In turn, this increases the risk of spreading 

the infection. Therefore, we ask that you kindly refrain from using the reading area 

for extended periods of time. 

 

Number of Seats Reduced and Space between Seats Increased 

In order to prevent infection, the number of seats has been reduced to prevent users 

from becoming densely grouped. 

 

Users Experiencing Fever, Sluggishness, Short of Breath, or Otherwise Feeling Sick  

Please refrain from using the library if you feel even slightly sick.  

 

Wearing a Mask 

The wearing of masks in the library is enforced rigorously for users as well as staff 

at the counter.  

 

Periodic Ventilation 

Staff will open and close windows in order to ventilate the air.  

 

Etiquette for Coughing and Enforcement of Hand Washing 

There are hand disinfectant stations in the library. In addition, please bring and 

wear a mask, wash your hands, and gargle.   
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